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Holt County Highway Work Scheduled to Begin Monday 
( KLZA ) Holt County, Missouri motorists in Corning will need to find alternate travel around Route
111 from July 30th through the 31st as work is done on the rail crossing, according to the Missouri
Department of Transportation. It will be closed from the north at Route W and from the south it will
be closed right at the tracks. The road closure will be signed at Craig that the road will be closed
ahead.
    The project is weather dependent and could be rescheduled.
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